
From:  Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com>

Sent time:  12/05/2018 08:29:47 AM

To:  Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>

Cc:  Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com>

Subject:  RE: Hollywood Center MOU
 

Thanks, Wes.
 
Regards,
Miguel
 
Miguel Núñez, AICP
Senior Associate

Los Angeles
600 Wilshire Blvd, Suite 1050
Los Angeles, CA 90017
﴾213﴿ 261‐3050
 
From: Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 4:33 PM
To: Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com>
Cc: Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Center MOU
 
Hi Miguel,
 
The approved MOU is attached.
 
Wes
 
On Mon, Dec 3, 2018 at 11:21 AM Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com> wrote:

Hi Wes,
 
Attached is the MOU with ITE 10th Edition rates.  Let us know if you have any comments or questions. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards,
Miguel
 
Miguel Núñez, AICP
Senior Associate

Los Angeles
600 Wilshire Blvd, Suite 1050
Los Angeles, CA 90017
﴾213﴿ 261‐3050
 

 
‐‐
‐‐ 

Wes Pringle. P.E.
Transportation Engineer
Metro Development Review100 S. Main Street,
9th FloorLos Angeles, CA  90012Cell Phone: 213-
718-0713
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This electronic message transmission contains information from the Los Angeles Department of Transportation, which may be confidential. If
you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited. If
you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e‐mail and delete the original message and any attachment
without reading or saving in any manner.
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